
 
How to Flag Your Resume as Attending WE23 on the SWE Career Center  

Use the steps below to upload your resume on the SWE Career Center and flag it so hiring 
employers can see you are attending WE23. For additional support, please click here.  

1. Navigate to the SWE Career Center. Hover the top-right drop-down menu for Job Seekers, 
click My Account.  

 

2. If you have an existing SWE Career Center account, please log in. If you do not have an 
existing account, you must create an account. It’s free! 
*Note: Your SWE Career Center account is separate from your SWE membership account.  

 

https://careers.swe.org/help/
https://careers.swe.org/


3. Once logged in, hover the top-right drop-down menu for Job Seekers and select Manage 
Resumes.  

 
4. To upload your resume, you can select to Upload your Resume or to Build your Resume 

Online. If you have already uploaded or built your resume, select the Edit option listed 
next to your Public Resumes. 

 

5. During upload, creation or editing of your resume, scroll down until you reach the Details 
section. At the end of this section above Preferences, you will see the question asking if you 
are attending WE23. Selecting Yes will flag your resume so hiring employers and recruiters 
can see you are attending WE23.  

 



6. For the employers to see your resume, you must check the box to make your resume 
public and searchable by employers.  

 

7. Don’t forget to click Save when finished.  

 

8. You can explore open positions on the SWE Career Center by hovering the top-right drop-
down menu for Job Seekers and selecting Job Search.  

 

For additional support, please click here. 
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